
NJPHC  Minutes  August 28, 2005 
 
Meeting called to order at 9:10 by President Shellie Dalluge.  Other 
members present were:  Kristi Ruby, T.J. Greene, Wes Greene, Kevin 
Dalluge, Samantha Pope, Casey Ragsdale, Connie Gibb, Kirsten 
Cartwright, Amanda Kontny, Heather Sutherland.  Sharon Avery sat in 
on the meeting also. 
 
Kristi reported that the youth made $252.00 at the last show and 
$262.00 at this show. 
 
Sharon Avery had a catalog so the youth club members could start 
deciding on their sweatshirts.    Sharon will try to bring a sample to the 
October meeting when we will finalize colors and ect. 
 
The youth club was given a $100.00 donation to buy an award in the 
memory of a Fallon Youth who was killed in an accident involving a 
gun.  The group had discussion on who we wanted to be able to vote on 
this award.  The majority wanted the youth members as well as the 
adult members to be able to vote.  The ballot will be mailed to ALL 
members with the newsletter that will go out in October as that 
newletter contains other ballots for NPHC and would not get 
overlooked …hopefully.   
 
Next meeting will be during the lunch break of the show to be held 
October 1st in Fallon.  Remember, if you are qualifying for awards or in 
incentive awards program, you are required to attend 2 NJPHC 
meetings. 
 
Motion to Adjurn was made and 2nd.  Motion carried. 


